

Ray Shepherd

Elementary School

1650-136 Street, Surrey, B.C. V4A 4E4 School District #36 (Surrey)

Ph.: (604) 531-1471 * Fax: (604) 541-8039

Dear valued community member,

This letter is being sent on behalf of the Ray Shepherd Elementary Parent Advisory Council (PAC). On May 28th, 2016 the PAC is organizing its first Mayfair at our school. This event will be a wonderful day for the whole family to enjoy games, rides, food and fun! This letter is a request to acquire items to give away as Raffle Prizes. Some of the items we are looking for donations to the raffle are

- Electronic devices (TV, computers, tablets, iPods, etc)
- Cameras, GPS, watches, fit bits
- Small appliances (blenders, coffee makers soda streams, etc)
- Jewelry
- Tools
- Gift Certificates (restaurants, spas, retail, etc)
- Experiences (Painting lessons, cooking lessons, river rafting, etc)
- Gift baskets

We are having this **Raffle** to help us raise the funds that are necessary to keep our community children strong, vibrant and engaged. We have a goal of raising \$40,000 and these funds will be used towards the following:

- New gym equipment
- Technology
- Books and Resources
- Fieldtrips
- Guest presenters
- Art Projects
- And much, much, more!



If you would be interested in donating an item for the raffle it would be greatly appreciated. We appreciate the ongoing community support we receive and we thank you for enriching the learning experiences of our students! Your generosity is greatly appreciated. If you would like to make a raffle donation for this amazing event please contact Aimee McDonald at philandaimee@shaw.ca

Warmest regards, Ray Shepherd PAC